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12th November 1926

ç 77422
Dear Private Secretary

The Chamber of Commerce of the City 
of Birmingham have invited Members of the Imperial 
Conference to visit that City on 18th, 22nd or 23rd 
of November. I doubt if it is possible for this i 
invitation to be accepted, but if your Prime minister or a 
any of the Delegation wish to go on any of these dates, 
perhaps you will let me know.

Yours sincerely,

jxv. a /^'

The Private Secretary to the 
Prime minister of Canada.
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